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Friday 3rd November 2023

Dear Families,

On Friday 17th November, Foxfield Primary School are pleased to support BBC’s Children in Need by being
SPOTACULAR. Children are invited to come to school wearing something spotty.

By taking part and donating £1 per family, you will be supporting BBC’s Children in
Need. Thanks to your donations, Children in Need continues to make a difference to
the lives of many children across the UK. Last year they supported over 460,000
children and young people affected by a whole range of disadvantages such as
poverty, disability, illness, distress or trauma. The Children in Need charity helps to
ensure that every young person has access to the opportunities they deserve, so
your support is as important as ever. Thank you.

Please bring £1 and drop it in the bucket as a donation in return for wearing spots!

We look forward to an entertaining day with lots of donations received.

Thank you for your continued support.

With very best wishes,

Megan Minnett Tatum Sharp
Co-Headteacher Co-Headteacher
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